From: saleem khan <admansal@hotmail.co.uk>

Sent: 28 March 2018 13:47

To: Fieldsend, Sofie

Cc: |
Subject: Re: 17A Fairhazel Gardens

Attachments: 17Fairhazel Gds, NW6. 3QL, 04A pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sofie Fieldsend,

Further to your email | confirm that | wish to submit an approval for the conditions of items which had
been set in application ref. number 2012/0953/P on 24th April 2012. These are items :

4 The details of landscaping for which drawing number A/2017/12/L04A has been attached.
5 The work, except for the area for which an application for the construction of a conservatory is to be
submitted, will be carried out in line with the

necessary proposal. The future proposed consevatory is to be on the area shown as hard surface on the
drawing on the side of the property.
6 This item is now irrelevant as the construction has almost been completed.
The other conditions in relation to the various work was submitted to Mr. John Sheehy who then visited
the site on 27th November 2017 and appeared to be satisfied in terms of the information provided to him
and what had been done on site.

| hope the above information is adequate for your purpose to proceed.

Yours sincerely,

Saleem Khan Advanced Management Uk Ltd 07951 578803
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